The Health and Social Care Board and the Public Health Agency have today
launched, for public consultation, a new Community Development Strategy.

The consultation period will run for 12 weeks from Friday 10 June until Friday 2
September 2011.

The draft Community Development Strategy, as well as information on how you can
respond, can be found at www.publichealth.hscni.net/news/consultation-launched-
community-development-strategy-your-views-matter
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